
    

       

To the Chairperson and Members of     
The Central Area Committee 
           October 2023 

 

Martin Savage Park 

 

 
 
 
At the July 2023 Central Area Committee, we reported our intention to initiate in the autumn a 
Part 8 planning consultation for improvements to Martin Savage Park which will include inter alia 
an all weather /astro surface 130m x70m; a childrens playground; floodlighting of the senior 
grass GAA pitch; widening and public lighting of the pavement which parallels the railway to 
provide a ‘Share with Care’ pedestrian/cycle route.   
 
Reports from consultants are still being collated and there is an on-going consultation with other 
departments of Dublin City Council to validate the information and to inform the final proposals 
and plan. This process will be completed shortly and the Part 8 will be initiated at the November 
Central Area Committee meeting. 
 
This short delay in the pre-planning process will have no impact on the timeline for construction 
in 2024 subject of course to the approval by Council of the Part 8. 
 
Leslie Moore 

Head of Parks, Biodiversity and Landscape Services 
Culture, Recreation and Economic Services Department 
Dublin City Council.  
leslie.moore@dublincity.ie  
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